
From: Watkinson Heather  
Sent: 29 April 2013 14:51 
To: ' @andersontravel.co.uk' 
Subject: FW: PCN update 

 

I don’t think this email originally got through to you. 
 
From: Watkinson Heather  
Sent: 29 April 2013 14:43 
To: ' @andersontours.co.uk'; ' @andersontravel.co.uk' 
Subject: PCN update 

 

Hi both, 
 
I’ve just received a summary of your PCN data from Jan 2012-early April 2013.  
Please see attached. 
 
It looks to me like you are successfully tackling the problem locations of Stamford 
Street and Highbury Corner.  Since 2013 you’ve received 1 PCN at Stamford Street 
and 2 at Highbury Corner which is an improvement on what we were seeing towards 
the end of last year. 
 
Best wishes 
 
Heather Watkinson I Stakeholder & Partnership Manager  
Transport for London  
Congestion Charging & Traffic Enforcement 
Palestra, 4th Floor (4R5) 
197 Blackfriars Road  
London  
SE1 8NJ  
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Visit the electric vehicle website: http://www.sourcelondon.net 
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